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            Newsletter 11 – 9th February 2024 
                                            

       ‘Grow and Learn together in the presence of God’  

Year 2 Visit to Tettenhall Fire Station 

Year 2 had a wonderful time at Tettenhall Fire Station last week. They were able to explore and identify 

developments in technology and equipment since the Great Fire of London in 1666. In addition, all the children 

got to use the fire hose and sit inside the fire engine. We hope they have been able to share their learning and 

experience with you at home.  
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Polite Notice 

Medication. Due to health and safety requirements, please ensure any medication is not placed in children’s 

bags. Should medication need to be administered within the school day please report to the school office to 

complete the necessary forms. If the medication is to be transported to another family member, please inform a 

member of staff on the gate who will then keep the medication for staff to handover at the end of day. 

Alternatively, please bring the medication to the main office who will pass it on to the class teacher ready to 

hand over at dismissal.  

Thank you for your co-operation 

 

An update from After School Care – Let’s Dance! 

Starting off the New Year with a boogie! Our Year 6 students, Amira and Ava have been developing their 
leadership skills, teaching the younger children in our new ASC dance class. Amira and Ava created certificates 
and presented them to the dancers of the week. Congratulations to Lucy and Daisy for achieving the award this 
time.  

Amira and Ava were also presented with certificates for their confidence in teaching dance.  

After School Care Staff 

 

 

 

Thought for the half term holiday 

Worship Theme - Perseverance 

 

 

RSE Policy Consultation 

Please follow the link to access the January 2024 draft RSE policy: 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/post/relaationship-and-sex-education-policy-rse 

Any questions or comments should be sent to the following email address by 23rd February 2024. 
consultations@christchurchjunior.org.uk 
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Gold Award Spring 1 

Every half term teachers nominate children from their class to receive a Gold Award in recognition of hard work, 
progress, effort and/or one of our Christian values e.g. Perseverance.                 

Please join me in congratulating Spring 1’s Gold Award winners:  

Reception  

Harry, Arya F, Nad-E, Daniel, Oliver, Ada, Ariyah H and Anayah 

Year 1 

Amara, Amelia, Mikael, Cassius, Daniel T, Harry B, Nelly and Emelia 

Year 2  

Isabella, Casey, Robyn, Ophelia, Liam, Michelle, Freya C and Jude 

 

 

 

Fabulous Finale Day 

What a fabulous day so far! I hope the children will enjoy sharing their learning with you later on this 
evening.  

 

 

 

PFA Update 

The figures are in… 

The Christmas fayre raised an amazing £1,551.00 and the Christmas film night £729.49 for the Christ Church 

Schools.  

Thank you to all involved and everyone who attended/supported. These funds will be used to enrich the 

children’s schooling by providing equipment and activities that are not available through funding from the Local 

Education Authority's budget 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ABM Special Menus 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Diary Dates – Please not any additions/revisions are highlighted in green 
 

Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February: February Half Term 

Monday 19th February Children return to school and Nursery 

Thursday 22nd February World Thinking Day – Rainbows, Brownies, Beavers, Squirrels etc. are welcome 
to come in their uniforms 

Wednesday 28th February  World Book Day Workshop – all children to come to school  in their CCI PE Kit 

Tuesday 5th March Y2 trip to Cadbury World 

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day 2024 – further information to follow 

Friday 15th March  Red Nose Day – Children are invited to come to school and Nursery wearing 
red 

Thursday 21st March Easter Service in church @ 10:30am led by Reception – all parents are invited 
to attend 

Friday 22nd March Fabulous Finale Day – further information to follow 
Children break up for the Easter holiday @ 3:05pm  

Monday 25th March – Friday 5th April: Easter Holiday 

Monday 8th April Children return to school and Nursery 

Wednesday 17th April Spring term reports sent home 

Tuesday 23rd April Parents Evening 3:30pm-6:00pm (further information to follow) 

Wednesday 24th April Parents Evening 3:30pm-6:00pm (further information to follow) 

Friday 24th May  INSET Day School and Nursery closed to all pupils 

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May: May Half Term 

 


